
 
 
TRAFFIC FLOW PATTERNS 
 
When picking up or dropping off your children, please follow these procedures (see diagram below): 
 
Enter the school property from Turkey Lane or Lawrence Hill Road. 
 
From Turkey Lane turn into the Student Parking Lot on your right. 
 
From Lawrence Hill Road go through the Teacher Parking Lot to enter the Student Parking Lot. 
 
Remain in the right most lane of the Student Parking Lot and continue around to the Pick Up/Drop 
Off Area along the curb by the entrance to the school. This area is marked with street signs. 
After picking up/dropping off your children, continue and exit through the marked lane and out to 
Lawrence Hill Road. 
 
When on school property, please follow the direction of Security Personnel. It is their job to keep 
traffic flowing smoothly and to keep our children safe. 


